neustar

Jeffrey J. Neuman Vice President, Law & Policy Ph: 571-434-5772 Fax: 571-434-5735 Jeff.Neuman@neustar.biz

July 29, 2011

Mr. Rod Beckstrom President and CEO Internet Corporation for assigned Names and Numbers 4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 Marina del Rey, CA 90292-6601

Dear Mr. Beckstrom:

On July 29, 2011, Neustar announced to all of the .BIZ-accredited registrars that we will be increasing the annual wholesale .BIZ domain registry fee effective February 1, 2012, following the required six-month notice to Registrars.

The annual domain name registration and renewal fees will increase by USD \$0.55 from the current USD \$7.30 per year to USD \$7.85 per year.

We respectfully request that you post this letter on the ICANN correspondence page. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey J/Neuman

Vice President, Law & Policy

NeuStar, Inc.

CC: Mr. Steve Crocker, Chairman of the Board

Ms. Karla Valente, Director, gTLD Registry Programs Mr. Francisco Arias, Registry Technical Liaison